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Our File:  8654-N1-02/98

17 August 1999

BY TELECOPIER

Ms. Araya Vivorakij 

Associate Director - Regulatory Affairs

Northwestel Inc.

P.O. Box 2727

Whitehorse, Yukon

Y1A 4Y4

Dear Ms. Vivorakij:

Subject:
Proposed Revisions to the 1998 Phase III

Manual of Northwestel Inc.  


The Commission has reviewed the company’s Phase III Manual Update report filed on 13 May 1999. 

The Commission considers that the proposed revisions to Northwestel’s Phase III Manual are primarily of a housekeeping nature, contain more discrete assignments and continue to reflect the requisite cost causality principles that are embodied in the company’s Phase III procedures.

Northwestel is directed to file with the Commission amended Phase III Manual pages that reflect the approved updates within 30 days of the date of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

Secretary General

c.c.:  Bruce Richardson, CRTC, (819) 997-4678
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